
OUOTE OF THE WEEK• "There are thousands of languages in the world, but a smile speal:?s them all." 
- unl:mown author 

SIL Word of the MONTH• "Accepted" 

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS• Ethan Iglesias, Will Maiorino (SW) 

SCHOOL STORE SALESPERSON(S): Garret Geraci, Franny Donohue (60'R) 

LHTV MUSICIANS• Brielle Amadeo, Meghan McGloin, Angelina Pavlal:?is (60'0) 

ARTISTS OF THE MONTH• Julia Schaffer. Alexandra Pappas (3n 

Monclap Veterans Day Ceremony - Grade 6 
11/9 

Taetclav Board of Education Meeting 
11/10 

Weclneaclay School Closed - Veteran's Day 
11/11 

Thmtclav Grade 5 DNA 
11/2 LHS/PTG Meeting 9:15AM 

Prlclay Little Shelter Program Starts 
II/IS 
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AllTllT'I CO•NI• 
Congratulations to Julia Schaffer and Alexandra Pappas for their stunning sunflowers. Please visit my website for photos! 
Art wort:? on display: Gustav Klimt inspired Trees of Life - 4th grade, Van Gogh Pop Up Sunflowers 
-3rd grade 

EARLY PICK•UP 
If you need to pie!:? up your child before regular dismissal, you must be here before 2:45PM. All picl:?-ups after that time will 
occur at the bacl:? circle due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow. 

DISMISSAL PICK•UP 
If you pie!:? up your child at dismissal, you must go to the bacl:? circle. Please wait in line, or, if you are here early enough 
and find an empty parl:?ing space, you may par!:? and wall:? to the circle doors to meet your child. 

BOARD OP EDUCATION 
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 19th at the District Office. 



FROM THE LHS/PTG 
Philanthropy 

Please visit the PTG website for more information on Philanthropy and how you and your !:?ids can 

Next PIG Meeting 
November 12th at 9:15 at LH School. 

New PIG Board Position 

to see you there! 

The PTG Board would liRe to add a new position to the board, Co-Fundraising Chair. We will call a vote at the next PTG 
Meeting on Thursday, November 12th at 9:15. Denise Burns is our candidate. Her resume is posted on the PTG website 
under the NEWS tab. www.lhsptg.org 

Pall Festival Thanlt You 
We wanted to say thanR you so much to all the volunteers who made the Fall Festival such a great day for all the Rids. We 
couldn't have done it without all your help! Amanda Light, Anne Steels, Connie Centrella, Dennis Cutrone, Dianne Breitstone, 
Dina Telesco, Elina Thatcher, Erin Talamas, FranR Prestia, Geraldine Ficara, Heather Lima, Irene Goules, Jeannine Henvey, 
Jen HeyRe, Jenn Pellizzi, Jennifer Potenza, Jill Einhorn, Joey Cristodero, Karlin Downes, Lana SosRin, Lisa Walford, Maria 
Theodoris, Maureen Chapey, Mel Saladino, Rhonda Sutaria, Rosanna Prestia, Rosie Read, Sophie Wei, T. Coyne, Tami 
Schneider, Tami StarR, Tie Wei and Van Qin. A special thanR you to Carin Bavaro for the generous and delicious food 
donation and Maureen Chapey for the beautiful decorations! 

6th Gracie Balte Sale Thanlt You 
A huge than!'? you to everyone who bat?ed and donated caRes, coot?ies etc for the bat?e sale on Tuesday. It was a huge 
success!! A huge thant? you also to Christina Bruderman, Augusta Reese, Beth Pact?ert, Sarah Rogers, Michelle McKean, 
Anabela Rivadeneira, Tami Schneider, and Dawn O'Rourt?e for selling all the goodies! Than!:? you Colleen Hasl<ell and 
Caroline Hodgson. 

6th Gracie Halloween Partv at the Barn Thanlt You 
Another than!:? you to all our fabulous chaperones; Dawn O'Rouri:?e, Dina Chase, Valerie Ginette ..,.,,,mr11n• 
Jenn Steele, Lisa Kiefer, Katie Walton, Jacinta Pisano, Karen Farrandino, Suzanne Tauci:?us, Margaret Hooghius and Mr. 
Hooghius, Tamara Collins, Deneel Berlinghof, Judy Avallone and Terri Coyle we couldn't put on these events without you all. 
Than!:? you; Colleen Hasi:?ell and Caroline Hodgson. 

6th Gracie Yearboolt 
Get your pictures in the yearbool?! The Vearboot? Staff invites students and parents to submit photos. If you've got great 
photos of Lloyd Harbor school events such as 2nd through 6th grade Fall Festival, Field Day, 5th & 6th Grade Play, Classroom 
Celebrations, Class Trips, Ice Sl.'.?ating, Concerts, 6th Grade Activities, Science Fair, Little Apple Fun Run, please send them in. 
Group photos are preferred. No outside sports or Goosehill. Most importantly, we need a baby photo and if your child was 
not in Lloyd Harbor for 2nd grade, we need a 2nd grade portrait. Our photographers can't be everywhere. Help us get as 
many photos as possible to create a terrific yearboot?. Here is how you can submit photos online: Co 
to: https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 403403588 
Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Very Important - Enter information about the photo ie: names and what 
grade the students were in when the photo was tat?en. If the photo you are uploading is from Symbols of America, which LH 
performed in 2nd grade, please indicate "2nd Grade" and your child's name. If we cannot identify a photo, we will not be able 
to use it. Clict? "Save Details". Don't Wait! Submit your photos today! The last day to submit photos is 03/01/2016. Here's 
how to order your child's 6th grade Vearboot? - go to www.schoolannual.com At the top you will see a grey tab "Buy Your 
Student's Vearboot?". Follow the directions to place your order. Vearboot?s cost $40. 6th Grade Vearboot? information will 
be available throughout the school year at www.lhsptg.org 

Box Tops 
We are collecting Box Tops! Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside of the LHTV 
Newsroom (Room 107) to help us meet this year's goal. 

SEPTA Event 
Family event - Peanuts Movie, presented by SEPT A. Come join us for a family day at Elwood Cinemas. All ages are 
welcome. Sunday, November 15th @ 10:00 am - $15 per tict?et, includes popcorn & drint?. Tict?ets can be purchased via paypal 
@paypal.me/CSHSepta OR by sending a checl:? payable to CSH SEPTA with this form (lint?s to flyer). For questions 
contact nrotunda@gmail.com See attached flyer or the LHSPTC Facebool.'.? page for more details. 



Want your child to learn how to be a great leader. 
Want your child to be physically and mentally fit. 

The answer Is WRESTLING. 
Wrestl ing teaches self discipline and the value of hard work. 

It builds confidence, mental toughness, and teaches self reliance. 
Give your child the edge to success in life. 



Welcom.e to the 2016 
Cold Spring Harbor 

P.AL Lacrosse season! 
Please visit CSHLAX.com to register your son or 
daughter by NOVEMBER 1st to be eligible for the 

CSH Lax off-season training program. 

The program and the associated fees are outlined below. 

Please spread the word and register now! 

We look forward to a great yearl 

Grades K-1 
• Weekly Clinic April through June 
• S 110 Registration Fee 
• Players will receive a CSH 

Lacrosse Practice Pinnie 

Grades 2·3 
• PAL season begins in March 

and ends mid-June 
•Two equal teams per grade 
• 2-3 practices per week 
• 8 game season 
• S 165 Registration fee 
• $60 Uniform fee 

(if new uniform is needed)* 

Grades 4-6 
• PAL season begins in March 

and ends mid-June 
• Two equal teams per grade 
• 2-3 practices per week 
• 8 game season 
• S 165 Registration fee 
• $60 Uniform fee 

(if new uniform is needed)* 

Grades 4-6 Off-season training 
• $275 Registration fee 

(in addition to PAL fee) 
• l O one-hour trainer led training sessions 

for each grade 
• OPEN to ALL players in each grade 

Training Dates: 
•4th Boys 
Saturdays 1 :00-2:00 

•5th Boys** 
Thursdays 6:30-7:30 
Sundays 1 :00-2:00 

• 4th/5th Girls 

Jan-Mar (WEST) 

Oct 15-Dec 17th 
Jan-Mar (WEST) 

Alternating Mondays 6:00-7:00 Nov-Mar (WEST) 

• 6th Boys/Girls 
Alternating Tuesdays 5:30-6:30 Nov-Mar (HUB) 

• For the 2017 season CSH Lax will be purchasing 
new uniforms and transitioning to skirts for girls 

.. 5th grade boys off season training to be 
registered for through Threshers 



Purchase tickets via paypal.me/CSHSepta 
OR 

Checks can be made payable to CSH Septa and sent with below form 

completed to CSH Septa mailbox (district officeL Attn: Nicole Prizzi 

Envelopes can be passed to your childs teacher. 

Family Name: email: 

#of tickets phone: 



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required! 

Adventures in Art: 
Stories with Cindy Sherman 

Tuesday, November 10 
@4:30 pm 

For children in grades K-6 
Discover the photographs of 

contemporary artist Cindy Sherman and 
create your own Sherman-inspired story. 

Little Scientists 
For Children in Preschool 

Thursday, November 12 @ 2:00 pm 
Explore the wonderful world of 
science with books, games, and 

hands-on activities. 

···························································································~ 

TEEN PROGRAM: 
Teen Advisory Board 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 13 @ 3:00 pm 
Embrace the Negative: Negative space Painting 

Enjoy a relaxing afternoon of exploring negative space with paing, painters tape and canvas! 
Want a say in what the Library has to offer our Teen population? Join the Teen Advisory Board 
and share your ideas ans know-how for projects, movies, crafts/ programs and stuff for Teens 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820 

For Adults! Programs and Services from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Information Services Department 

For Teens andAdults: Guided Meditation 
Thursday, November 12 at 7pm 

Linda Cafiero will explain the benefits of mindfulness, 

how to practice meditation, and lead the group 

through a body-centered mediation. If you choose to 

lie on the floor, please bring a towel or mat and a 

small pillow. Open to adults and teens age 16+. 

Register in advance or pay at the door. 

Fee: $5 cash or check payable to CSH Library. 

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820. 


